
Once again the Senate is considering a bill that will do nothing to prevent criminals from purchasing 

guns, and do nothing to increase public safety. It will however make life more difficult for the law 

abiding gun owner delaying firearm purchases, making good firearm training more difficult and creating 

traps for the normally law abiding to inadvertently violate a new law. What part of “Shall not be 

infringed” don’t you understand.   

 

STEVE FUNK CDL 

PH # 503 866 2760 

WEB:   stevefunkcdl.com 

EMAIIL:   stevefunk@colton.com 

 


